
P&F contacts:

Chairperson - 

Jonathon Egan

liwarapfpresidentgmail.com

Vice Chairperson- 

Nick Andrioff

liwarapfvice@gmail.com

Treasurer - 

Brad Marron

liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com

LADs Committee

lliwaraladsgmail.com

Classroom Reps Coordinators

liwaraclassreps@gmail.com

Trybookings

lliwaratrybookingsgmail.com

Secretary - 

Linda Jarvis

liwarapf@gmail.com

All enquiries should be directed to

the P&F secretary.

Easter Raffle: Fri 4 April

 Mothers event: Sat 3 May

Next P&F meeting: Term 2 wk 2

First Fair meeting: 8 Apr 7pm

F A M I L Y  M A T T E R S
Dear families,

We would like to send out a heartfelt thank you to all families for
your support with the Easter Raffle! Congratulations to the lucky
winners. Please note the upcoming Fair meeting next week, all are
welcome to attend. Also note that the Mother's Day event is sold
out! We hope the mums attending will have a well deserved
celebration together. Thank you to all families for continued
support of the P&F. 

 

P&F Meetings 
are held every 

term in weeks 2

and 7 at 7pm in

the Liwara Hall.

All are invited to

attend.

Upcoming events:

The first Fair meeting will be held on 
8 April at Flowspace, North Beach at 7pm.

If you would like to be a stall owner, you need to attend!

Thank you!
To all families for

Easter Raffle donations! This is
always greatly appreciated.

& congrats to lucky winners!

Colour Run is just
around the corner...

Please contact the p&f if you
would like to volunteer.

Don't forget about Entertainment Book! 
If you are unsure of what this is, contact us for more info.


